
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS: 

Position Class Attendance % 
this week 

1st Cheshire Cat 100 

2nd Stickman 100 

3rd 56B 99.18 

4th  56M 99.03 

5th Zog 98.73 

6th 34S 98.47 

7th 34F 97.78 

8th 34P 96.79 

9th  56J 95.67 

10th White Rabbit 94.83 

11th  Tabby McTat 89.73 

Friday 14th September 

 News this week: 
School crossing patrol 
There will be no school crossing patrol on Monday 17th September and both school offices will close at 3.30pm due to staff training.  
Music lessons 
Unfortunately drum lessons with Mr Corfield did not start this week; he will be with us next week. It was great to see the Rocksteady 
bands starting this week. There are still plenty of spaces if you would like your child to take part. Visit 
https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/ to register your child’s interest. 
Photo/name permission 
As we are at the start of a new school year we would like to remind you to let us know of any updates that there might be to your 
child’s details. This includes phone numbers and email addresses as well as permissions for their name and photo to be used in 
school newsletters, websites and social media. If we don’t hear from you we will continue to use the information you supplied us 
with last year.  
After school clubs 
We were visited at Mill Lane this week by Liberty from Premier Sport who talked to the children about the Street Dance club that 
they will be running on a Thursday 3.30-4.30pm from next week. This club is paid for by school which means that it will be free for 
the children to take part in each week. There is a limit of 20 places available for this term. Liberty explained to the children that this 
term the club will be working towards a performance that will be held in a professional theatre in front of parents at Christmas. If 
you would like your child to have a place please see Mrs Clarke in the office. 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Mrs Palmer 

Congratulations……. 
Well done to the following children for being awarded 

a celebration certificate this week: 
Week beg: 10th September 2018 

Sia Anderson, Isabella Casanova, Lottie Oliver, Harlie 
Barr, Nika Matvejeva, Leo Wright, Zak-James Burden, 

April Peek, Jack Tink, Tamika Murray, Lacey Pease, 
William Sokalsky, Ella Lincoln, Lily Soanes, Ruby Clapp, 

Jamie Betts, Reece Buck and Charles Daniels. 

 

 

Collective Worship 
Our value this half term is Creation. 

We had our first visit of the school year from the Open the Book 
team. Rev. Gary told us that this is the start of the seventh year that 

Open the Book has happened at our school. 
Today we heard the story of the creation of the world from the very 
first book of the Bible - Genesis. Lots of children helped act out the 
story, showing how God created light, the sky, the Earth, seas, Sun, 

Moon and stars, birds and fish, other animals and humans. 
The story reminds us that we need to care for creation so people in 

the future can enjoy it. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

House Points 
This week:                              Overall: 

Blickling - 192                             Blickling - 1 
Sandringham - 194                  Sandringham - 2 

Holkham - 252                           Holkham - 4  
Felbrigg - 206                              Felbrigg - 3 
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